ROBERT F. KENNEDY, JR.

September 25, 2012

The Honorable Eric H. Holder, Jr.
Office of the Attorney General
U.S. Department of Justice

950 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington D.C., 20530

Dear Mr. Atfomey General,

[ hope you will honor the request made by Paul Schrade in his accompanying letter. Paul was a
close friend and advisor to my father. He was standing beside my father when Daddy was killed
and Paul was himself wounded by a bullet. With boundless energy and clear mind, Paul
continues to pursue my father’s ideals, an endeavor to which he has devoted his life. He
organized with the support of my mother and my family the building of the new Robert F.
Kennedy Community Schools on the former Ambassador Hotel site. Paul and his team of
nationally prominent attorneys including former U.S. Attorney Rob Bonner strongly believe this
new evidence is conclusive and require a new investigation. I agree and support his request for a
new investigation.

Robert F. Kénnedy, Ir.




